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FORT LAUDERDALE, FL (July 1, 2013) - Charles Caulkins, Managing Partner of the Fort Lauderdale
office, was appointed as Chair of the Broward Workshop, a non-profit, non-partisan business
organization comprised of the chief decision makers representing 100 of Broward County's
businesses and professions.

“As incoming Chair, | hope to advance the dialogue on behalf of the business community working
directly with other community groups and elected officials to discuss problems and form solutions,”
said Caulkins. “I am delighted to lead a wonderful group of top executives working together for a
better Broward, which makes me optimistic about the future.”

Established in 1981, the Broward Workshop provides a venue for business leaders to facilitate
positive solutions to Broward County's critical issues. The organization also serves as a catalyst to
encourage the cooperative effort between various entities working for countywide, specific, long-
range common goals. The term for the 2013-2014 Executive committee began on July 1.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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